Blind Cricket Midwest Demonstration Day: COVID-19 Guidelines

We would like to thank you for showing interest in our Blind Cricket demonstration day. Our first priority is to ensure the health and safety of all participants and volunteers during the event. Please read the guidelines carefully and abide by them to the best of your ability.

1. Please use discretion when interacting with others. The event will take place outside, and cricket is not a contact sport, so there is plenty of opportunity to keep a physical distance unless absolutely necessary.
2. A sanitizing station will be available whenever needed. Please keep your hands clean and keep them away from your face as much as possible.
3. All equipment will be cleaned after each use. Please ensure someone has properly sanitized any equipment before handing it off to someone else.
4. Since the event will be held outdoors, and proper physical distance measures will be maintained, masks are not mandatory. They will, however, be provided to anyone who would feel more comfortable wearing one.
5. One to two designated volunteers will be serving food to everyone, and will be required to wear a mask and gloves while handling food. These items will be provided.

Let’s follow these simple guidelines and have a safe and fun event!
